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Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion until at least  
Wednesday, July 6th at 
10am. 
 

Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations  
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
 

____________________ 

 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 

 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

 
 
 

 
Limited operations at the Transfer 

Depot today only 
 

(Kahnawake – 5, Ohiarihkó:wa/ July 2016) The Public Works Unit of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise residents that the 
Transfer Depot on the Seaway Road will not be accepting construction 
demolition materials today. The construction demolition bins are full 
and will only be replaced tomorrow morning. 
 
Community members are asked to refrain from bringing construction 
materials to the transfer Depot, and also to refrain from dumping 
materials outside the fence or along the seaway road. Please hold on 
to materials until the Transfer Depot resumes operation. Contact the 
Transfer Depot at 514-249-0961 for additional information. 
 
The facility is for community use only and not intended for 
contractors/businesses. For questions related to this or Waste 
Management in general, please contact the Waste Management Office 
at (450) 632-5825. 
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